
Dear Mr. Goodwin, 
  
A meeting is being held on the 27th November 2014 by Tamworth Borough 
Council entitled “Golf Course Disposal of Asset”. I notice on the website that 
this meeting is to be held in private and that the public are not able to attend. 
  
I would be grateful if you could clarify the reason for holding this meeting in 
private as I believe it should be a public meeting due to the following: 
  
Information is not exempt if it relates to proposed development for which the 
local planning authority may grant itself planning permission pursuant to 
Regulation 3 of the Town & Country Planning General Regulations 1992(a). 
  
The disposal of the golf course asset does relate to proposed development 
and the local planning authority do plan to apply and grant itself planning 
permission. 
  
I believe this meeting is in the public interest, the people of Tamworth have a 
right to know how the site will be disposed, when the site will be disposed, 
which parts of the site and how much the site disposal will generate financially 
for the borough. 
  
I believe this meeting should be changed to allow the public to attend. 
  
I look forward to hearing from you. 
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